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It is hard to believe it is almost time to say goodbye to our 6th graders! 
This past year as been anything but typical, so we want to end it with 
some special events just for them. 

Cutler School will be hosting a special Carnival Day for our 6th grade 
students on June 8th. We will have fun games and activities, a dance 
party as well as popcorn and popiscles. The Swnazey PTO will be 
assisting with this event. 

The Sixth Grade Recognition Event will be Thursday, June 10th in the 
evening. Invitations will be sent to 6th grade families. 

Over spring break the Swanzey 
PTO planted flowers and helped 
with the school's spring clean up. 
It was a wonderful surprise to 
return from break to find the 
outside spruced up!

Also, the Swanzey PTO outdid 
themselves during Teacher 
Appreciation Week. All of the 
recognition and treats were 
fantastic. 

Cutler School is so fortunate to 
have such a caring, supportive 
group of parents!

END OF THE YEAR 
EVENTS

FIELD DAY
Field Day will be held on Friday, June 
4th. 

Students will part icipate in a variety 
of fun, physical act ivit ies in the 
morning, have lunch outside, and 
end the day with a visit  from Kona 
Ice and a kickball game.

In a effort  to make this a safe event 
for all, we are unable to invite 
families to our field day. We 
appreciate your understanding. 

SCIENCE DAY
Science Day will be held on 
Wednesday, June 9. Rain date 
will be June 10.

This year's Science Day will be a 
day of scient ific explorat ion on 
the Cutler campus. Students will 
learn about animal adaptat ions, 
test ing water and soil as well as 
finding the age of a tree, just to 
name a few...

**We encourage students to 
bring sunscreen and bug spray for 
both of these events. Please note 
students will need to apply it  
themselves. 

 Thank you Swanzey PTO Odds & Ends

6TH GRADE RECOGNITION

  Does your child need new books for 
summer reading? We are host ing a 
Virtual Book Fair with Usborne 
books beginning May 24. Please see 
the attached flyer for more 
information. 

A HUGE thank you to all of our 
parents who pick up at the end of the 
day. We have over 70 cars in our pick 
up line each day. We really 
appreciate your flexibility and 
cooperat ion as we work to dismiss 
students as quickly and safely as 
possible. 

Our Kitchen Manager, Cecilia Smith, 
will be ret iring at the end of the 
school year after 29 years of service 
to MRSD. She will be great ly missed!
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